

Kenley Weekly News

Diary Dates

25th November Non uniform day in exchange for

donation of bottle of chocolate for our tombola at

Christmas Fair

2nd December Christmas Fair from 3.00 pm-4.30 pm

9th December **Infant Nativity Play**

12th December **Carol Service at All Saints Church**

13th December Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 Pantomime trip

14th December **Pupils' Christmas Dinner**

15th December **Class parties and Tacky Xmas Jumper Day**

16th December Last day of term—School finishes at 1.30 pm

TT Rockstars Day

Today, the children came to school dressed as a Rockstar, a NumBot character or something else number-related of their choosing. The children had a day doing fun maths activities, including investigations, TT Rockstar battles and times tables songs. In our celebration assembly, there were awards and prizes given for the 'Best Dressed' in each year group, with a focus on originality of ideas and creative costume skills! The top three scorers from each class battle were given a certificate. We should give a special mention to Ryan in Y3, who was the youngest person to be in the top ten. Children from each class took part in an air guitar battle, with some spectacular moves. There were some amazing outfits and the children had a fantastic day.













Our Christmas fair is due to take place on Friday 2nd December, and the PTA are asking for some donations that will really support the event to be a success.

Tombola Donations of drink or chocolates

On **Friday 25**th **November**, children can wear their own clothes for the day in exchange for a donation of bottles of drink or chocolates for our tombola stands at the Christmas Fair. The fair is due to take place on **Friday 2**nd **December**.

Jolly Christmas Jars

We are also seeking donations of jolly Christmas jars. A jolly jar is filled with goodies like; sweets, chocolate, small toys, stickers, erasers, small pencils/pens/crayons – things you might find in a party bag. Please remember not to put nuts or food containing nuts inside your jar. Try to make your jar appeal to both a boy or a girl. The jar can be decorated with a Christmas theme or coloured ribbon.

Books

We will be holding a second hand book stall which will include a variety of books suitable for both children and adults. Please can you have a root around the home for any books which could be sold.

Unwanted Gifts

Please bring in any unwanted gifts that you may have stored away. These might make an excellent gift for someone else!

Stal

Are you interested in running your own stall at the fair? Perhaps it might be for your own business, or to raise some money by selling some preloved children's clothes or toys, for example. The cost of hiring a stall is £25. If you would like to book a stall, please contact the office: office@kenleyprimary.org.uk







Travelling Book Fair

Thank you for supporting our Travelling Book Fair this week. We hope that you all had the opportunity to purchase some great books.



The school has also benefited as, for every book sold, we will earn free books and resources for the school.